

NACCHO's Board of Directors has approved a membership dues increase for 2020 – the first increase in three years. Your dues are a key part of our operation budget and will allow us to continue our current advocacy, programmatic, and member efforts, and support new ones. You can renew at the current membership rates if your payment is received by December 31, 2019. If you have already renewed your membership for 2019, then there will be no changes until you renew for 2020. Please email <a href="membership@naccho.org">membership@naccho.org</a> for more information.

## **NACCHO Membership Dues for Local Health Departments**

Effective January 1, 2020

<b>Population Served</b>	Dues	Dues
	(received by 12/31/2019)	
0-49,999	\$210	\$230
50,000-99,999	\$450	\$495
100,000-199,999	\$775	\$850
200,000-399,999	\$1,120	\$1,230
400,000-749,999	\$1,695	\$1,865
750,000-1,999,999	\$2,320	\$2,425
2,000,000-2,999,999	\$2,880	\$3,175
3,000,000+	\$4,320	\$4,750

NACCHO has not increased membership dues since January 2017. Local Health Departments may renew membership at the 2019 dues amount provided payment is received at NACCHO by 12/31/19.

